Acorn Newsletter

This week at Nursery

We have had a lovely active week again and spent a lot of time outdoors. We enjoyed playing with bubbles and trying out our new play equipment, holding onto the ropes to climb across the monkey bars. We have also continued our football training in PE and practised penguin feet again, so we know which part of our feet we can use to kick the ball. We also practised dribbling and scoring. Mrs Welbourn was the goal keeper to begin with and lots of children managed to score brilliant goals-So well done!

On Friday it was the special celebration of the Coronation of King Charles. We all dressed in red, white and blue and some of us pretended to be kings and queens in our role play of a real Coronation. We all waved our flags and said "God, Save the King" We decorated biscuits and had a visit from the ice cream van too. It was a very exciting day!

We can't believe how quickly our caterpillars have grown and are now hanging from the top of the pot as a chrysalis. When we return to school next week, we need to put them in the butterfly garden, so it's ready for them to change into butterflies. We know they have to sleep for 2 weeks though.

We have continued our book the very Hungry Caterpillar and we have been thinking about all the foods he ate. Which were healthy foods and which were treat foods?

Songs for this week:

How's the weather: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6MGRkUIFZws

There's a tiny caterpillar on a leaf: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JOlbSE0CmNM



































In maths this week, we have continued looking at amounts to see which has more/the most and which has the least/fewest. We have noticed that you are all really good at pointing to the right amounts, now we just need to remember those words most/least/fewest.

Thank you to the children who brought the maths challenge back, you all did a good job-Well done! I am going to send them out at the beginning of the week now, because some children don't attend at the end and we really would like all the children going up to school to have a go each week please. It shouldn't take more than 15 minutes to complete.

Have a good bank holiday weekend everyone .

Mrs Welbourn, Mrs Walker, Miss Elliott and Mrs Ellis